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Please register on our 

website to access all old 
minutes, newsletters, 
forms, covenants, and 

other important 
subdivision documents. 

 
SEND LINDA YOUR NEWS! 
CALL ME WITH YOUR NEWS 

OR PUT A NOTE IN MY 
MAILBOX. 

 
ANIMAL CONTROL 

PHONE NUMBER:  809-0183 
 

EMERGENCY CALL 911 

 

The Easter Bunny reported that the Easter Egg Hunt and 
party was so much FUN!  Everyone had an extra good 
time meeting new neighbors (new friends) and enjoying 
good food!  Don’t miss out on our next neighborhood 
gathering.  Be a part of what makes us so special! 

 

Now is your chance to be an officer on the 
Board for Chanticleer Estates.  Please call 
and add your name to the list to serve next 
year.  Election will be at the next meeting. 

 

The front entrance has been spruced up and looks beautiful. 
The electric cables for the fountains are being replaced with 

shielded cables to keep the turtles from biting through.  One side 
down, one to go.  Bids will go out to have our bridge repainted 

and cleaned up next. 

 

We will be ordering a few signs 
to remind people to keep their 
dogs on a leash and to clean up.  
People from other subdivisions 
walk their pets in our subdivision 
and need to be aware of our 
rules. 

 
When you attend a quarterly 
meeting, you have a chance to 
win the $25.00 gift certificate to 
Winn Dixie.  One gift certificate 
will be awarded at each meeting. 

 

Graduating from Northshore High School: 
Lindsay Lagreco 

Congratulations, Lindsay! 

Our covenants are on 
our website and filed: 
St. Tammany Parish 

Inst # 1169553 & 
#1192424 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS AT NEXT MEETING 
OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 14th (4th MEETING OF NEW YEAR) 

7 p.m. 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, McKinney 
Building). 
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